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29 August 2022 

FREE RATS TO WA HOUSEHOLDS 

WA households are eligible for 

another 20 free rapid antigen tests 

(RAT’s) as of 15 August, made 

possible by the State Government.  

The Shire has supplies of nasal tests 

available now and they can be 

collected from the Shire office during 

business hours. 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR RATES 2022/2023 

Rates notices will have started arriving in ratepayers mail boxes and 

important dates to note this year are: 

 

Due date for discounted rates - 9 September 2022 

Full Payment/First instalment due - 23 September 2022 

2nd instalment due - 25 November 2022 

3rd instalment due - 20 January 2023 

4th instalment due - 24 March 2023 



MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Appointment of Chief Executive Officer 

 _______________________________________________________________________  

 
The Shire of Mt Marshall wishes to advise that Council, at our August 2022 Ordinary 

Meeting, have appointed Mr Ben McKay to the position of Chief Executive Officer following a 

thorough recruitment process. 

 
Mr McKay is an experienced executive having served in a number of senior local 

government roles in WA and in Victoria. 

 
President Anthony Sachse, the Chair of Council’s CEO Selection Panel, thanked the panel 

members for their considerable efforts and confirmed he is pleased with the appointment and 

is looking forward to working closely with Mr McKay. 

 
“Mr Ben McKay presented at a very high level during all stages of the recruitment process.  

The Shire of Mt Marshall is very happy to be able to make this announcement and are 

confident that Ben will lead the Shire well and will enable the excellent service and standards 

that our staff currently deliver to continue.  We welcome Ben and his family to Mt Marshall 

and believe that their time here will be rewarding and enjoyable”.   

 
Mr McKay will commence on Tuesday December 13

th
 2022, when the current Chief 

Executive Officer, Mr John Nuttall will finish after almost six years in the role. 

 
Cr Sachse expressed his thanks to Mr Nuttall for his efforts over the time he has been in the 

role and wished him every success in the future. 

 
“I have enjoyed working with John and I cannot speak highly enough for his distinction, 

commitment, and integrity during his time as CEO at the Shire of Mt Marshall.  He is highly 

regarded for his contribution on both our internal and external committees. Indeed, he has 

helped guide all the Councillors’ and myself in a constructive way in our duties as elected 

members.  We thank John for his time with us and wish him all the very best “. 

END 
 



 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY  -  PARKS AND GARDENS OFFICER  

The Shire of Mt Marshall is seeking a competent and enthusiastic Parks and Gardens Officer 

to provide attentive care for our numerous parks and gardens, recreation centres, fully grassed 

reticulated oval, caravan parks, and botanic gardens.  The job is based in Bencubbin and 

involves a diverse range of duties and will be ideal for you if you like variety in your work and 

are self motivated.   
 

The role includes the following benefits: 

• Complimentary Gym Membership 

• Housing Allowance - $105 per week 

• Matching superannuation contribution up to 5% 

• 22 days annual leave 

• Fortnightly RDO  

• Annual Bonus 

• Uniform Allowance 

• Loyalty bonus payable after 12 months of employment 
 

 

A ‘C’ class driver’s license is a minimum requirement for the position and annual remuneration 

is $55,486 with a loyalty bonus scheme commencing after 1 x years service.  
 

Applications are now open and please contact Nadine Richmond on 08 

96851202 or ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au for a copy of the position description.   Applications 

addressed to the Chief Executive Officer can be emailed to ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, 

received by mail or delivered in person to the Shire office.  

 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is committed to creating a diverse environment and is proud to be an 

equal opportunity employer.   

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 




